
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 24th January 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The children are really enjoying their topic ‘Ice and Snow’ and they have decided that they would like to 

make their own snowman snowglobes.  

 

I would therefore be very grateful if you could send an empty jam jar in for your child to use in their design. 

 

We would like to construct our snowglobes during the week beginning 10th February, so please could I 

request that you send a jar in by Friday 7th February. If you have any difficulties with this, please let me 

know as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for supporting us with this project. To say thank you we would like to invite you to come and see 

our finished snowglobes, as well as to hear our incredibly moving rendition of ‘We’re Walking in the Air’! 

 

This showcase will take place at 2.50pm on Wednesday 12th February 2014.  

 

If you are able to attend, please fill in the slip below and return to school no later than Friday 7th February. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs L Burnham   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher    Head Teacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

    Snow and Ice Showcase-12th February 2014 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________ 

I can/cannot attend the Snow and Ice showcase on 12th February. 

I will need    seats provided. 

Signed: _______________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 
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